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MARYLAND DIVISION OF SECURITIES -
NEW ADDRESS

October 5, 1989 TO: STATE SECURITIES MEMBERS NO. 34-89 UNIT INVESTMENT TRUST
MEMBERS NO. 54-89 RE: MARYLAND DIVISION OF SECURITIES - NEW ADDRESS

The Maryland Division of
Securities has recently moved its offices. The new address is: Office of the Attorney General
Division of Securities 200 St. Paul Place, 20th Floor Baltimore, MD 21202-1935 The
telephone number for the Division remains the same -- (301) 576-6360. Patricia Louie
Assistant General Counsel
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